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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 

Principal,

McGill University.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I received your letter of the 2nd inst.

asking for certain information in regard to the Library -

and comparison with the Y/estern University.

a little time to get these details from London and to look

into our own periodical situation and I will let you have 
them as soon as possible.

It will take

I am asking Dr. Oertel to meet me at the

Library and discuss his department, 

most satisfactory way to deal with his statement.

Yours faithfully,

This I feel is the

Honorary Librarian.
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